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Sales & Marketing
PO Box 94
Queenstown 9348

15 May 2015

To Whom It May Concern

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to confirm my working business relationship with Hiro Ueda of Global Net NZ.

Global Net is a large ski tour operator for the Japanese inbound market and Hiro is very well
experienced within the ski tourism sector.

I have known and worked with Hiro for many years and I have no hesitation in recommending
him as an inbound tour operator. I wish him every success in setting up “Powder Ski Japan”.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Yours faithfully,

Ryan Ingram
Director of Sales


